
 

 

19TH December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Year 11 Subject Parents’ Evening: Thursday 23rd January 2025 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
 

I am writing to invite you to attend the Year 11 Subject Parents’ Evening which will take place on Thursday 
23rd January 2025 between 4.00pm and 6.30pm in the Activities Hall. It is expected that every child’s 
parents/carers meet with their teachers to support their learning. 
 

In order that we do our best to support them at school and for them to progress, this is an ideal opportunity 
for you to meet with your child’s subject tutors and to discuss their achievements and raise any concerns 
that you may have. 
 

Appointments can be made online with immediate effect and will close on Thursday 23rd January 2025 at 
10.00am. 
 Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school Reception office on 01604 
493211. 
 

Bookings can be made on your My Child At School App (MCAS). Alternatively, there is a link on our school 
website www.thomasbecket.org.uk    
 

If you do not have access to the internet or would like any support in making appointments, please contact 
the school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
 

Should you have any queries, require any further information or if you are unable to attend Parents’ Evening 
please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor to arrange a meeting at a convenient time.  
 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23rd January 2025.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss V Donovan 

 
Raising Standards Leader:  Year 11 and Head of Sixth Form       

Vdonovan@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org   
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